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From: kenn.jose@comcast.net
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 2:36:07 PM
To: CPP-antideg-comments
Subject: Please protect the Buffalo River
Importance: Normal

Please keep the Buffalo River wild and clean. I have camped and hiked there several times, often w my son and want to take my grandson - but will have to find a different place if
you give in to polluters- 

thanks
jose 
jose de arteaga
WDC, 20020  
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